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CALENDAR
NEXT MEETINGS

NOVEMBER
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 8 

7:00 PM
BORIS WILD

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13
7:00 PM

CLOSE-UP CONTEST!

DECEMBER
DECEMBER 14

DUANE LAFLIN

DECEMBER 15
BANQUET

Join the S.A.M. and the I.B.M.
Ask a club officer for a membership application today!

S.A.M. Members receive the M.U.M. Magazine
 I.B.M. members receive the Linking Ring Magazine

Okito/Lance Burton Ring 64  Mac King Assembly 215

Thursday, November 8
7:00 PM

BORIS WILD
Kosair Charities Center

982 Eastern Pkwy, Louiville, KY 40217
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2018 OFFICERS
DEAN:

Sherrell Nunnelley___________________

President:
Michael Raymer

5512 Pavilion Way
Louisville, KY 40291

(502) 644-7829
funmagic@iglou.com

1ST Vice President:
Bo Gulledge 

(502) 645-3483 
bo@breakthrusg.com

2ND Vice President:
Bret Sohl

1102 St. Michael Place   
Louisville, KY 40204

(502) 500-7420
BretSohl@gmail.com    

Secretary:
John Butler

1564 Beech St.
Radcliff, KY 40160
270-351-3412 (H)
270-832-0165 (C) 

john.butler1@twc.com

Treasurer:
Barbara Harris

P.O. BOX 99801
Louisville, KY 40269

(502) 499-7852
barblouky@aol.com

Sergeant-at-Arms:
Tom Causey

442 Keller Dr.
New Salisbury, IN 47161

(812) 987-6696
Causeyt@gmail.com

Webmaster
Steve Haffner

Bulletin Editor:
Matt Sohl

Concierge:
Carol Miller

ADVISORY BOARD

Jim Harris
Pat Miller
Pete Miller

David Garrard

   LMC members and guests meet informally for dinner 
around 5:30 p.m.  on meeting nights.

Louisville Witches and Wizards are cordially invited to celebrate a Magical Evening at the Louisville 
Palace’s Yule Ball on Friday, December 21! Wands and Dress robes are encouraged for formal Yule 
Ball Waltz Dance Lessons. Then, let loose with Louisville’s own, Delighters, for a rock performance 
featuring renditions of musical hits from the movie! 

Grab a butter beer and be dazzled by magical act David Garrard. 

Take a stroll through Diagon Alley with live owls, snakes, and toads or stop by for a palm reading by 
Professor Trelawney. Get your Azkaban mug shot or just hang with your favorite character before you 
head off to the Horcrux Hunt! Go the extra mile and be a part of Dumbledore’s Army VIP experience 
and have dinner with us in the Room of Requirement! This event will be the most magical event of the 
year! Potterhead’s do not miss it! This event is 18 years and older!

We have TWO tickets to the Yule Ball. Winners will be selected at the 
November 13th meeting. Get your chance at our next meeting. 

Challenge of the Month
Learn some magic history! If you have all the tricks you think your routine needs right 
now, look up some history on those tricks or the history of magic overall. You can learn 
a lot. Plus, it could help your performance! Let us know what you learned at the next 
meeting you come to! Good luck and happy reading! 
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Michael Raymer
President

2018 LMC MEMBERSHIP DUES 
Annual dues are due by each January 1st. 

Magicians ................................................ $40.00 
Spouse/Magician’s Assistant ................... $15.00 
Juniors (17 years & under) ...................... $20.00

 As I write this I’m thinking about how fast this year 
has gone by and that we are nearly done with 2018.
The months of November and December will go out with 
a bang! Many of us will be attending the Unconventional 
Convention at Cumberland Falls Resort, November 2 and 
3 rd . Thursday, November 8th is a lecture by Boris Wild, 
a French magician, who has many effects on the market. 
Please bring cash if you’d like to buy something as Boris 
will not be able to take checks or Credit Cards.
The Dr. Robert Escher Close-up and Parlor Competition 
and election of officers for 2019 will be Tuesday, November 
13. Please consider performing in the contest – its great 
experience and you could win a prize! In December, we will 
have a lecture by Duane Laflin, on Friday, December 14 and 
then the next night, December 15, he is our headliner at our 
holiday banquet. Thanks go out to Pat Miller for arranging
to have the Kosair Banquet Hall and to Bo Gulledge, first 
VP, for organizing the Holiday Banquet. Please note that 
reservations are required for the holiday banquet and our 
reservation deadline is November 30.
I’ve already been in touch with many performers who 
want to lecture for our club next year and we are in talks 
with them to get a schedule that will have something for 
everyone. We are also looking at having many more 
performing opportunities and learning opportunities for our 
members. The Bag O’Magic Challenge and Tarbell night 
were examples of those types of activities and we’re always 
open to your feedback to what YOU want because this is 
YOUR club. I love seeing the diversity that our club has 
and the camaraderie that we share. Part of it is our southern 
hospitality, but a bigger part is that we have a really great 
bunch of people who love magic. In my 37 years as a 
member of the club, I have met a lot of great people come 
and go, but I really feel that the club we have today is more 
welcoming than ever. Here’s to a great end for 2018 and a 
great beginning for 2019!

Michael

EDITORIAL NOTE:
Please have all articles for inclusion in the next 
bulletin issue to us by the 20th of the Month.

OUT OF MY HAT

From the Editor,

    Wow! October has come and gone 
in a flash! I hope you’re getting 
prepared for the end of the year! 
Speaking of the end of the year, 

don’t forget to pay your yearly dues! It’s good to get 
them in early so you don’t have to worry about it down 
the road. 

November and December are jam-packed with some 
great events! Coming up November 8, we have a lecture 
from Boris Wild. Shortly after that, on November 13, 
we have our annual close-up contest. I hope you’ve 
been practicing your routines! We should have some 
great competition this year. 

December will bring us our annual holiday banquet. 
You can find the reservation sheet on the last page of 
this month’s bulletin. 

And if you look to the left of this page, you’ll see 
information for the Yule Ball presented by the 
Louisville Palace. David Garrard will be performing 
there that evening. I will definitely be there, sporting 
my Gryffindor gear! Hope to see you there!

Stay Magical and see you at the next meeting. 

Matt



Louisville Magic Club Bulletin          November 2018

www.louisvillemagicclub.com

Louisville Magic Club Holiday Banquet Reservation Form

Name: ____________________________________________  Phone: (       )  ________________________

E-Mail: ___________________________________________

 Number of Adults    _____ @ $30.00 ea.   Total Adults   $ __________

 Number of Children (!2 & Under)  _____ @ $20.00 ea.   Total Child  $ __________

 SHOW ONLY    _____ @ $10.00 ea.   Total Show  $ __________

            Grand Total Due $ __________

Make Checks Payable to: Louisville Magic Club

Send to: Louisville Magic Club c/o
Sandy Escher, 7508 Smyrna Road, Louisville, KY 40228 or call 502-969-4800

PLEASE RESERVE EARLY - DEADLINE IS NOVEMBER 30, 2018

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2018
Kosair Shrine Center

4120 Bardstown Rd • Louisville, KY 40218
AWARDS CEREMONY  •  PLATED MEAL  •  SHOW

Featuring 
THE MAGIC OF DUANE LAFLIN

Dinner at 7:00 PM  •  Show Approximately 8:30 PM 


